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W A T E R  L I L I E S  -  M O N E T  A T  T H E  A R T  G A L L E R Y

Many of our children took part in making origami water lilies during their lunchtime as part
of York Art Gallery’s launch of Monet’s Water Lily painting.                                         

This famous painting will only be available to view this summer in York so the gallery have
offered 20 free family passes for families of any children who took part. If you would like a
pass please email v.hearson@ebor.academy who can check they were involved and then
issue the passes. This is a great opportunity to see one of the most iconic paintings in the
world! If more than 20 people apply we will draw names out of a hat.
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

I would like to extend a huge thank you to all the parent helpers who supported us on
the trip. Your assistance was invaluable and greatly appreciated. It truly made the day
run smoothly and ensured that the children had a safe and enjoyable experience.

For those who are eager to see photos from the day, we have shared them on our X
platform (previously Twitter). You can follow us on our X handle @ParkGroveSchool to
view the memorable moments captured during the trip.

Once again, thank you so much for your continued support. It is always heartwarming
to see our school community come together to create such positive and enriching
experiences for our children.

 

Friday 28th June: Staff Training Day - school closed to children 
Monday 1st July: Sports Day

Year 1 & 2: 9.05am - 10.35am
Year 3 & 4: 10.40am - 12.10pm
Year 5 & 6: 1.15pm - 3.10pm

Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair
Monday 8th July: Orange Unit Sports Day 9.15am - 10.15am
Friday 19th: School closes for the holidays - 12pm finish for all children 
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I am delighted to inform you that our recent beach trip was a resounding success! The children were fantastic throughout the
day, behaving brilliantly and representing our school with pride. So many passers-by stopped the staff to ask about the trip
and to comment on how wonderful it was. 270 children all playing on the beach together in fluorescent jackets was quite a
sight to behold!
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